

From: Katherine

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 1:58 PM

To: nathan.mcmillan@pc.ola.org; Stephen Lecce <stephen.lecce@pc.ola.org>

Cc: Barbieri, Enza < Enza.Barbieri@vaughan.ca >; Rosati, Gino < Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca >; lafrate,

Marilyn < Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca >; Mary Anne Arthur < kara@kara-inc.ca >

Subject: No to Supply Action Plan

Good Day Gila Martow, and Stephen Lecce,

"I am against changes to the current LPAT system and I vote NO to the new proposed legislation called Housing Supply Action Plan. The provincial government must stop the proposed Housing Supply Action Plan legislation now. The public deserves to be heard. Please help deliver this message!

Thank You Kindly,

Katherine Molle

Sent from my iPhone